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To:               Montgomery College Employees
 
From:           Shawn Harrison
                     Director of Public Safety and Emergency Management
 
Subject:       Revised 2017 Annual Security Report Available
 
Date:            September 28, 2018
 
 
This is an update to the 2017 Annual Security Report that was communicated to the
College community on September 26, 2018.
 
On September 28, 2018, the data that is reflected in the 2017 Annual Security Report was
revised to reflect corrections to the 2017 crime statistics that were published on September
26, 2018. The Annual Security Report provides the most comprehensive information on the
campus policies and procedures for campus safety.
 
Please be aware that in accordance with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus
Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act (Clery Act), the 2017 Annual Security
Report is now available. The report covers information for calendar years 2015
through 2017, and is accessible on the College website at
http://www.montgomerycollege.edu/Securityreport. The report is in pdf format.
 
The report contains statistics for the previous three years concerning crimes that
occurred on campus, in certain non-campus (off-campus) buildings or property owned
or controlled by the College, and on public property within or adjacent to the College
campuses. The report also includes College policies concerning campus security,
such as crime prevention, reporting of crimes; timely warnings; emergency response
and evacuation; and policies concerning alcohol, drug use, and sexual offenses.
 
Paper copies of the report will be provided upon request. For a copy, please visit your
campus Public Safety Office or contact Shawn Harrison, Director of Public Safety &
Emergency Management.
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